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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Ms. Linda Stewart, Executive Director, alPHa (Association of Local 

Public Health Agencies) to Ms. Sylwia Przezdziecki, Clerk, Standing Committee on 

General Government, regarding Bill 45 – Making Healthier Choices Act, 2015 (April 

16, 2015) 

2. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, President, alPHa (Association of Local Public Health 

Agencies), to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, regarding New 

Beer Framework (April 23, 2015) 

3. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, President, alPHa (Association of Local Public Health 

Agencies), and Dr. Valerie Jaeger, Chair, COMOH (Council of Ontario Medical 

Officers of Health), to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-

Term Care, regarding Ontario’s HPV Vaccination Program (May 5, 2015) 

4. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 

Officer, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, regarding Increasing 

Alcohol Availability in Ontario (May 11, 2015) 

5. Letter from Ms. Lesley Parnell, Chair, Board of Health for the Peterborough County-

City Health Unit, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, regarding 

Bill 45 – Making Healthier Choices Act, 2015 (May 14, 2015) 

6. Letter from Dr. Miriam Klassen, Medical Officer of Health, Perth District Health Unit 

to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, 

regarding Smoke-Free Multi-Unit Housing (May 19, 2015) 

7. Letter from Mr. Barry Ward, Chair, Board of Health for the Simcoe Muskoka District 

Health Unit to the Honourable Pierre Poilievre, Minister of Employment and Social 

Development; the Honourable Kellie K. Leitch, Minister of Labour; the Honourable 

Rona Ambrose, Minister of Health; the Honourable Kevin Daniel Flynn, Minister of 

Labour; the Honourable Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care; the 

Honourable Tracy MacCharles, Minister of Children and Youth Services; and the 

Honourable Deborah Matthews, Minister Responsible for the Poverty Reduction 

Strategy regarding Public health support for a basic income guarantee (May 28, 

2015) 
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